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Tree Removal Giles Street Mirboo North

Tree removal on Giles Street in Mirboo North is now complete. The removal process was conducted as

part of Council’s kerb renewal program.

Unfortunately, this section of kerb in Giles Street was causing water to penetrate under the road,
resulting in large impacts to the road itself - degrading its quality and safety. The kerb replacement is
completed prior to the resealing of the road, which is programmed to occur in future-years, to avoid any

potential water damage recurring.

While the kerb replacement is occurring, changes will be made to ensure the crossover to driveways are
improved. This will allow for a smoother transition, reducing the current sharp incline that may cause cars
to bottom out when entering their property. This process would not be possible with the trees still in

place.
The trees will be replaced, and alternatives are currently being discussed.
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